
NEWS & STORIES
VANCE FAMILY HOUSING

Landscaping
Landscaping is currently working on 
trimming back trees and fertilizing 
the grounds.

Resident Reps
We are currently looking for 
resident representatives. If 
you are selected for resident 
representative, you get $50 
o� rent for your �rst month 
as a representative.

Maintenance
We currently do Annual and Quarterly Preventative Maintenance once a 
week on Fridays. You are alerted only via email as to when your house is 
scheduled. Please make sure to call to change your appointment as we give 
48 hour notice and will enter the home unless told otherwise. Please make 
sure all pets are contained on that day. Please do not �ush: diapers and 
baby wipes, napkins and �ush-able napkins and personal hygiene products.

Seasonal Updates
Flower beds are resident's responsibilities. Residents must take care of lawn 
inside fence as well as one mower width outside of the fence. Pet owners 
please remember to pick up all pet droppings from yards. Personally owned 
pools are limited to small wading pools, and can not exceed 18 inches in 
depth and 8 feet in diameter. Pools are to be emptied and properly stored 
immediately after each use, and may not remain �lled overnight.

Thank You!
Thank you to all the residents who have been keeping up with 
their property and making their lawns look amazing. 

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com

SAVE THE 
DATES
July 23rd 
Scoops Ice Cream 
Truck will be at 
the office for 
National Vanilla 
Ice Cream Day!

The month of June was a very busy month 
for Hunt Military Communities.  As most of 
you saw in the recent letter we sent to 
each of you, we’ve heard loud and clear 
that we need to be more responsive to the 
needs and concerns of each of you, which 
means giving you a stronger voice and 
making sure that you are heard within our 
communities. To that end, we’ve 
undertaken a top-down review of our 
processes, policies, training programs, and 
the tools at our residents’ disposal to 
ensure we fulfill our responsibilities. All of 
those changes are outlined in the letter 
you should have received.  If you have not, 
please let your Community Director know 
as soon as possible. 

Also in June, HMC’s non-profit organization, the 
Hunt Heroes Foundation (HHF) had a very 
productive meeting with Stop Soldier Suicide 
(SSS).  SSS and HHF have a very strong 
relationship, and this strategic meeting 
outlined ways that we can help support their 
mission in ending suicide among active duty 
military members, veterans and retirees. Stay 
tuned for more information on how this 
partnership will evolve and what you can do to 
support it.  As always, if you are interested in 
learning more about the Hunt Heroes 
Foundation, or supporting its cause, please log 
onto huntheroesfoundation.org

John Ehle
President
Hunt Military Communities
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Our President’s Message

Last Month’s Events Our June Summer Bash was a 

huge success! We greatly enjoyed it and had a lot of 
fun. We thank everyone who came and helped us make 
such a memorable day!

OFFICE STAFF
Natalie Pye - Community Director
Miranda Rikli - Community Supervisor 
Michelle Melekian - Resident Service Specialist 
Shannon Petree - Resident Service Specialist

MAINTENANCE STAFF
Josh Lively - Maintenance Supervisor
Wesley Green - Maintenance Technician Travis 
Williams - Maintenance Technician 

OFFICE PHONE NUMBER
580-234-0498
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Calendar Events 
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July 23 - Scoops Ice Cream Truck at 
the Housing Office

International 
Joke Day

Independence 
Day

Pecan Pie 
Day

World 
Snake Day

Vanilla Ice 
Cream Day 

- Scoops 
Coming

Parents 
Day

Video 
Games 

Day

National 
Raspberry 
Cake Day


